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21st July 2025 

Deputy Alan Kelly, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 39095/25 

Dear Deputy Kelly,  

I refer to your correspondence dated 8th July 2025. 

Table below outlines the number of WTE advanced nurse practitioners in place at the Injury Unit at Nenagh 
Hospital for the years requested:  

Year Registered 
Advanced Nurse Practitioners 

Candidate 
Advanced Nurse Practitioners 

2023 3 3 

2024 3 3 

2025 5 1 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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